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Item 28 

Traffic Treatment - Footpath Widening - Wyndham Street, Alexandria 

2021/229218 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the footpath widening on the eastern side of 
Wyndham Street opposite the southern footpath on Power Avenue, Alexandria. 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Heffron   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



In April 2018, the City consulted on the Alexandria Local Area Traffic Management Plan, 
which recommended several traffic calming treatments to mitigate the impacts of 
WestConnex on local roads and improve safety. 

The City has nearly completed the installation of various approved traffic treatments in 
Alexandria which include a footpath continuation across Power Avenue at Wyndham Street. 

Associated with the above traffic treatment is an approved footpath widening on the eastern 
side of Wyndham Street, just north of Power Avenue to provide safe access for pedestrians 
crossing the street.  However, a review of this treatment was requested by residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


